
Confused about "My Health Record"?

Opt Out? Remain?

By November 15, 2018  

you will need to make a 

choice about  whether 

or not you want your 

health information to be 

stored on a central 

health database 

Information will be provided about: 

You will also have the opportunity to speak to the presenters after the formal 

presentations

NMLL is holding a 

FREE COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION about 
"My Health Record" to help you with your decision  

Wednesday 19 September 
10am - 12pm  

33 Alfred Street, North
Melbourne

 - Why have a central health database? 

- Who can access this information and how? 

- How your information will be protected? 

- The process to "opt-out"? 

RSVP by Friday 14 September to enquires@nmll.org.au  or call 9326 7447 

to secure your place at the information session


